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#INTEGRAeu Newsletter – 
January 2020 

During the month of January we have continued 
with the workshops for professionals working with 
children and youth living in residential care and 
young care leavers. The evaluation toolkit from the 
Mentoring and Integration Program was presented 
and delivered to caregivers who attended the 
workshops. The MIP is meant to support young 
people on their path to independence and 
autonomy.  

→ Check the project partner in your country for 
more information ← 

 

Launch of the P4C - Platform for Cooperation 

In the beginning of 2020, the project partners 
launched the P4C which is available in Spanish, 
English, Portuguese, Greek and Italian. The 
Platform enables professionals and entities to 
register in order to publish news and services, as 
well as being part of a collaboration network to help 
other entities, organizations and institutions share 
their experiences and resources.  

http://integra.projectsgallery.eu/mip/es/home-es/
http://integra.projectsgallery.eu/mip/es/home-es/
https://integra.uncrcpc.org/partner-organisations/
https://integra.uncrcpc.org/about/
http://integra.projectsgallery.eu/p4c-2/choose-country/
http://integra.projectsgallery.eu/p4c-2/choose-country/
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Between January and March 2020 we will continue 
to offer workshops and activities to professionals with 
the goal of distributing the #INTEGRAeu tools and 
resources to support and guide young people who 
are on their way to adulthood and out of the 
protection system. 

For more information and updates, check the 
projects' website. We will continue to share relevant 
information and news in social networks with the 
#INTEGRAeu 

*** Share and Follow #INTEGRAeu *** 

https://integra.uncrcpc.org/resources/
https://integra.uncrcpc.org/resources/
https://integra.uncrcpc.org/

